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The Universal Peace Federation Honors 
UN World Interfaith Harmony Week



[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Interfaith Friend:

Over the years the United Nations has increasingly acknowledged the role of religion in world affairs and the need for harmony among diverse beliefs.  Six years ago in 2010 it initiated World Interfaith Harmony Week to be celebrated the first week of February each year.

To honor this week and to promote harmony between the faiths, The Universal Peace Federation invites you to attend:

Creation of Peace: Presentation and Interfaith Panel Discussion
Honoring UN World Interfaith Harmony Week

Michigan State University
Breslin Student Events Center
Mezzanine Level, Meeting Room A
534 Birch Rd.
E. Lansing, MI  48823
(Park in Lot 63W off S. Harrison Rd. Bring ticket for validation)

Please join us on Thursday, Feb. 4, 2016 at 12:30 p.m. for this presentation and discussion. Refreshments will be served.  Kindly RSVP at your earliest convenience.  For further information, call 240-743-1728.

Sincerely,



Teresa Ledesma
UPF Executive Director
Universal Peace Federation MI
tledesma.us.upf.org
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